
Coulsdon C of E Primary School 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,         26 June 2024 

End of Summer Term Arrangements 
 

The school term finishes for children in Reception - Year 5 at 1.30pm on Wednesday 24th July. All children will 
attend the Year 6 Leavers church service at 9.30am in St John’s Church, and parents of children in all of the 
classes are warmly invited to join us for this service, during which the Year 6 children will share their happiest 
memories of their time here. We will then return to school for the rest of the morning and have lunch. You 
may then collect your child from the school playground at 1:30pm. 
 
Please be aware that during the week leading up to the end of term, the children may be bringing home 
school work/projects. Please provide a carrier bag to make the transportation of these items easier. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Mr. Paul Garratty  
Head Teacher 
 
 
 


